
Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
I wish to express, in support of the Madigan Bill, my strong opposition to taxpayer funding of
abortion through Medicare.
 
Medicare should provide for medical procedures.  Terminating the unborn for purposes of
gender preference is not a medical procedure.  To present it as such is erroneous and
disingenuous; to fund it with taxpayers’ money would amount to misappropriation.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
John Kelly




